
September 28, 2018 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
Mr. Mark Johnson, Executive Director & Secretary 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

RE:   Cascade Natural Gas Corporation’s 2018 Annual Hedging Plan (Docket UG-______) 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Cascade” or “Company”) hereby encloses for filing the 
attached hedging plan. 

The information contained in the plan is confidential pursuant to WAC 480-07-160(2)(c) as the 
plan contains valuable commercial information.  Details regarding Cascade’s hedging trades and 
strategies could put Cascade at a negotiation disadvantage when contracting for physical supplies 
or hedging opportunities. This in turn could potentially negatively impact the gas costs paid by 
the Company’s customers. 

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please me at (509) 734-4589.  Alternatively, I 
may be reached at mark.sellers-vaughn@cngc.com.  

Sincerely, 
CASCADE NATURAL GAS CORPORATION 

Mark Sellers-Vaughn 
Manager, Supply Resource Planning 

Attachments 

NEW, CNGC Hedge Plan Nov18-Oct19, 09.28.18(C) 
NEW, CNGC Hedge Plan Nov18-Oct19, 09.28.18(R) 

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500   FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 

www.cngc.com 
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